
Truckee’s  Coldstream  draft
EIR recirculated
The Coldstream PC-1 draft EIR is being recirculated for an
additional 45 days to address new impacts in biological and
natural resources and historic and cultural resources.

Since  circulation  of  the  original  draft  EIR,  the  project
applicant has made minor refinements to the design of the
project and two new technical studies have been prepared as
part of the permitting process for the project. These studies
resulted in the availability of new technical information,
including a new wetland delineation for off-site portions of
the project and an updated archaeological inventory survey for
the project site. The updated archaeological inventory survey
includes  identification  of  one  prehistoric  site  which  was
inadvertently overlooked in previous cultural resource surveys
prepared for the specific plan. The updated survey describes
the  site  in  detail  and  provides  a  Historic  Properties
Treatment  Plan.

The comment period ends Nov. 22. Written comments should be
sent to Jenna Endres, Town of Truckee, Planning Division,
10183  Truckee  Airport  Road,  Truckee,  CA  96161  or
jendres@townoftruckee.com.

To view copies of the partially revised document click here.
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